

TOWN OF NORWELL

P.O. BOX 295 345 MAIN STREET NORWELL, MASSACHUSETTS 02061

TO:

THE RESIDENTS OF NORWELL

FROM:

Patricia M. Anderson, Town Clerk

RE:

2023 ANNUAL TOWN CENSUS

DATE:

January 23, 2023

The 2023 Annual Town Census forms have been mailed to every household in Norwell. Please take a few minutes to review this form, make any changes or additions necessary, sign it, and return it to the Town Clerk's office by February 17, 2023. Office hours are: Monday and Tuesday: 8 am - 4:15 pm; Wednesday: 8 am - 7:30 pm; Thursday: 8 am - 4 pm; and Friday: 8 am - Noon; or you may return by mail or drop it in the gray mail box at the front of the Town Office Building.

Any member of the family in the Military Service, away at college, or confined to a rest home whose legal residence is the same as your own, should be included on this form.

PLEASE NOTE THAT COMPLETING A CENSUS FORM DOES NOT AUTOMATICALLY REGISTER ANYONE TO VOTE. COMPLETION OF A VOTER REGISTRATION AFFIDAVIT IS NECESSARY.

The information from this Census report provides proof of residency, Street Listings, the School Report, Jury Information, Veterans' Bonuses, housing for the elderly, and related benefits, as well as protection of voting right. The population figure has a bearing on the State and Federal aid Norwell will receive.

If you did not receive a Census form, or if you have any questions about it, please call the Town Clerk's office at (781) 659-8072.

census